
Pharmacists’ Syndicate to meet with Pharmaceutical Industry Chamber, Pharmacy Owners 
Division to discuss profit share cuts     

The Pharmacists’ Syndicate has called for a meeting with the Pharmaceutical Industry Chamber, 
Pharmacy Owners Division, and the Pharmaceutical Distributors Association to discuss the 
outcomes of the decision taken by some pharmaceutical companies to reduce pharmacies’ 
profit share. 


